SR Al1A will be closed to through traffic 09/14/20-
09/18/20 for the construction of a tunnel at 1940 S.
Ocean blvd. Please call Dispatch at 561-585-4030 for
questions.

News Release Date
09-10-2020

SR AlA will be closed to through traffic 09/14/20-09/18/20 for the construction of a tunnel at
1940 S. Ocean blvd. Please call Dispatch at 561-585-4030 for questions.
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